PUBLIC HEARING

THERE WILL BE A PUBLIC HEARING OF THE NEWPORT CITY
DEVELOPMENT REVIEW BOARD ON WEDNESDAY, OCTOBER 19, 2016 AT
7:00 P.M. IN THE COUNCIL ROOM OF THE MUNICIPAL BUILDING TO
CONSIDER THE FOLLOWING:

1. Approve the minutes of the September 21, 2016 hearing

2. Consider application #16052 by East Main Equities, LLC to build a 1,310
square foot addition to the Tavern on the Hill at 1724 East Main Street.
The addition will expand the restaurant from 48 to 100 seats. Two (2)

new hotel rooms will be added on the second story.
Site plan review will be pefformed.
3. Other business

4, Adyourn

Applications are available for inspection in the Zoning Administrator’s office.
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